Dear Rambler Families,

We did it! This year was truly a team effort. Thank you. Thank you all!

We still have one more very important event to experience — Graduation 2020. You are all cordially invited to attend
the graduation ceremony for the Class of 2020. This will be a historical event in that it will be the first time in the
history of Cascade Schools that we will hold our graduation outdoors at the Kelly Whitewater Park.

Idaho will be in Stage 3 of the Governor’s guidelines for opening up Idaho after the Coronavirus shutdown. Stage 3
allows both public and private gatherings inside and out. The guidelines ask that groupings of people not be more
than 50 where the proximity is closer than 6 feet apart. We ask that individuals who are experiencing symptoms of
cold and/or flu stay home. We will also be observing, and encouraging social distancing during this event.

The graduation ceremony will be held on Saturday May 30™ at 5:00 PM. The venue will be completely outdoor
at Kelly’s Whitewater Park. There will be accommodations for individuals with disabilities in that there will be
access ramps and designated places for wheelchair parking so the ceremony may be observed.

At 4:15 graduates and their families will gather at the KWP at the front area of the event center. At 5:00 the
graduates will move across the bridge to the island and line up to receive their diplomas. After a brief welcome and
introduction of guests by Superintendent Blaser, the senior students will be called one-by-one to cross over the
bridge (symbolizing their transition from elementary school to middle school to high school to their future).

As they step off the bridge a School Board Trustee will hand them their diploma, they will meet their parents and

give the traditional flower. Once all 13 seniors have received their diplomas they will be presented to the audience.
The parents of the seniors will be hosting a Sober Grad reception on Main Street in Cascade, directly following the
ceremony. Everyone is welcome to walk the town, visit and congratulate our newest graduates, The Class of 2020.

Thank you again,
Jeff Blaser, Superintendent
Joni Stevenson, Principal



